From: Andrew Woods <andrew@woodswhur.co.ule
Sent: 12 June 2020 08:47

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>
Ce: Andrew Woods <andrew@woodswhur.co.uk>

Subject:

RE: New AGC - 141 Kilburn High Road, NW6 7HT - 18986

Hi Vanessa

Thanks for the e mail.

| can confirm that there was a typo on the Form A document. The Operating Licence is an 18 digit
number and my office has put the correct 18 digit number on the application form which states
000-036646-N-318600-012 and has put the wrong last digit on the Form A notice states 000-
036646-N-318600-011. The difference is 012 an the application and 011 on the Form A. | attach
both documents. | hope its very clear from the form who the applicant is and no one can have not
understood this as it states Future Leisure etc and its address . | hope with those details on the
forms that no responsible authority in particular can have not been aware who the applicant
actually was. As you may know we have been in correspondence with the Police { attached) and the
e mails refer to Future Leisure Limited. Apologies from my end - if you would like an amended Form
A please let me know.

My client has a contract on these premises and other premises
am more than happy to send it to you to see PR

jet to licensing and

lanning. |

competltlon | Would you like to see it and if so would you mind confirming that you will not
disclose it , it will not become a public document and will not form part of any committee papers?

Hope you understand why | have to ask.
The application relates to 141 Kilburn High Road and your comments are Building control are noted

and understood.

Please let me know if you need further information.

Regards
Andy

Andrew Woods

Woods

Whur 2014 Lid



